
Accounting 
 Objectives Activities Evaluation Standards 

Monday 
 

 After studying Chapter 
4, the student will be 
able to: 
o Define accounting 

terms related to 
posting from a 
journal to a general 
ledger. 

o Identify accounting 
concepts and 
practices related to 
posting from a 
journal to a general 
ledger. 

o Prepare a chart of 
accounts for a 
service business 
organized as as a 
proprietorship. 

o Post separate 
amounts from a 
journal to a general 
ledger. 

o Post column totals 
from a journal to a 
general ledger. 

o Analyze and 
journalize 
correcting entries. 

 Mastery Problem 
4-5 

 Class 
participation 

 Completed 
Mastery 
Problem 

 15.1.12.D 
 

Tuesday 
 

 After studying Chapter 
4, the student will be 
able to: 
o Define accounting 

terms related to 
posting from a 
journal to a general 
ledger. 

o Identify accounting 
concepts and 
practices related to 
posting from a 
journal to a general 
ledger. 

 Mastery Problem 
4-5 

 Class 
participation 

 Completed 
Mastery 
Problem 

 15.1.12.D 
 



o Prepare a chart of 
accounts for a 
service business 
organized as as a 
proprietorship. 

o Post separate 
amounts from a 
journal to a general 
ledger. 

o Post column totals 
from a journal to a 
general ledger. 

o Analyze and 
journalize 
correcting entries. 

Wednesday 
 

 After studying Chapter 
4, the student will be 
able to: 
o Define accounting 

terms related to 
posting from a 
journal to a general 
ledger. 

o Identify accounting 
concepts and 
practices related to 
posting from a 
journal to a general 
ledger. 

o Prepare a chart of 
accounts for a 
service business 
organized as as a 
proprietorship. 

o Post separate 
amounts from a 
journal to a general 
ledger. 

o Post column totals 
from a journal to a 
general ledger. 

o Analyze and 
journalize 
correcting entries. 

 Challenge 
Problem 4-6 

 Class 
participation 

 Completed 
Challenge 
Problem 

 15.1.12.D 
 

Thursday 
 

 After studying Chapter 
4, the student will be 
able to: 

 Chapter 4 Using 
Source 
Documents 

 Class 
participation 

 Completed 
Using Source 

 15.1.12.D 
 



o Define accounting 
terms related to 
posting from a 
journal to a general 
ledger. 

o Identify accounting 
concepts and 
practices related to 
posting from a 
journal to a general 
ledger. 

o Prepare a chart of 
accounts for a 
service business 
organized as as a 
proprietorship. 

o Post separate 
amounts from a 
journal to a general 
ledger. 

o Post column totals 
from a journal to a 
general ledger. 

o Analyze and 
journalize 
correcting entries. 

Documents 
Problem 

Friday 
 

 After studying Chapter 
4, the student will be 
able to: 
o Define accounting 

terms related to 
posting from a 
journal to a general 
ledger. 

o Identify accounting 
concepts and 
practices related to 
posting from a 
journal to a general 
ledger. 

o Prepare a chart of 
accounts for a 
service business 
organized as as a 
proprietorship. 

o Post separate 
amounts from a 

 Chapter 4 Using 
Source 
Documents 

 Class 
participation 

 Completed 
Using Source 
Documents 
Problem 

 15.1.12.D 
 



journal to a general 
ledger. 

o Post column totals 
from a journal to a 
general ledger. 

o Analyze and 
journalize 
correcting entries. 

Please Note:   
 
Activities and evaluations will be adjusted for enrichment and accommodations on an individual 
basis in compliance with a student’s IEP or GIEP. 
 
Lesson plans are subject to change without notice in order to accommodate flexibility in student 
learning patterns and comprehension. 

 
 


